
Lake Travis Elementary 
PTA General Meeting 
February 5, 2019 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm by Lizeth Thompson, who is standing in for PTA president, 
Katie Marshall.  The meeting was  held in the LTE cafeteria and certified quorum was present. 
Spanish translation also provided by Lizeth Thompson. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance and Texas Pledge 
 Review of the Mission of the National PTA and of LTE PTA 

-  Approval of the minutes from the LTE PTA General meeting held on November 5, 2018. 
- Kim Taylor makes a motion to approve the minutes.  Rebekah Ellis seconds the 
motion.  The motion is approved by all present.  All meeting minutes are available on the 
LTE PTA website. 

-  Treasurer’s Report 
-  Beginning Bank Balance on January 1, 2019  $52,451.91 
-  Income January 2019  $12,101.30 
-  Expenses January 2019 $13,430.52 
-  End bank balance January 2019 $51,122.69 

      -     Volunteer Chair Report 
             - Congratulations to our Volunteers of the month December - Columba Gonzalez 
                Quintanilla, January- Mayra Agis and February is Kristy Fisher 
             -  Congratulations to our Staff of the month December- Christine Carroll, January- Miss 
                 Veronica Bartlett, and February is Bridgette Delong. 

 -   Volunteer opportunities at LTE include library help and school store.  Please visit our  
      PTA website to see available opportunities and sign ups. 

      -      Fun Run Chair- Report by Paige Richardson 
              -  Our Fun Run is scheduled for March 1, 2019.  Our fundraising goal is $22,000.00 
                 We have already raised $1500.00 toward our goal.  
              -  Website for registration ​www.getmovincrew.com 
              -  Review of some of the prizes 
      -      Talent Show 
              -  Please join us for our LTE Talent Show on February 22, 2019 at 6:00 pm 
              -  Tickets will be sold at the door and cost is $3.00per person and $10.00 per family 
     -       Box Tops Drive 
              -  Please continue to collect box tops and send them into school by May 3, 2019.  
                 All money we receive from Box Tops goes back to our students and our school.  
                 We’ve already received $300.00 so keep on collecting those box tops. 

- PTA Board Nominating Committee 
-    The PTA nominating committee will be recruiting nominees to fill our  PTA Executive  
     Board  Positions for the 2019-2020 school year.  If you are interested in being on the  
      PTA Board, please reach out to our nominating committee. 

http://www.getmovincrew.com/


-   Those who have volunteered to be on our nominating committee are: Simone 
Gonzalez, Shiann Metheny and Tammy Busch.  Tracey Franciosa makes a motion for 
these volunteers to be voted in as our nominating committee.  Magda Barreda seconds 
the motion.  The motion is approved by all present.  
 

- Review of upcoming Spirit Nights 
-   February 21st- All Star Burger 
-   March 28th- Lucy’s 
-   April 16th - Mangieri’s 
-   May 21st- P.Terry’s  
 

- Please follow LTE Loves Learning on Twitter to see some of the exciting things our 
students are doing at LTE. 

 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 6:17 pm  


